
Inline Skating
2024

In-line skating lessons will be running October 15th - November 1st. All students in
kindergarten to grade six will be participating in this activity as part of the regular Phys.
Ed. Program. We have once again hired Alien Inline to provide the equipment and
instruction for our program. Please note - students will have three 50 minute lessons over
the course of 2½ weeks. Your child will be provided wit h all the necessary safety
equipment to participate in this physical education program. However, it is strongly
recommended that those students who have a helmet bring his/her own.

● Helmets must be worn and will be provided for students who do not bring their
own.

● Socks must be worn.
The cost is $22.00 per student and is due by Friday October 4th. Please pay the fee

online using your quick pay account https://www.studentquickpay.com/chinook/ (the
same place that you pay for hot lunches). If you have any questions about this process,
please contact the office.

A limited number of student scholarships are available to cover the fee. Should you
wish to apply for one, it may be done by emailing steffie.woima@cesd73.ca.
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